## Alzheimer Society says thank you volunteers

## Dear editor:

As part of National Volunteer Week, we'd like to thank all our volunteers for being part of our team and making a difference!! What unites all of us here at the Alzheimer Society Dufferin County is working together as a team, towards the common vision to alleviate the personal and social consequences of Alzheimer's Disease. Our success is a reflection of our volunteers' enthusiasm, talents, care and dedication.

No one can whistle a symphony. It takes a whole orchestra to play it!!

Call and learn how you can make a difference in someone's life? Christine Hamilton, Volunteer Coordinator, 519 941-1221 or e-mail Christine.Hamilton@alzheimerdufferin.org

Elaine Graham,

Volunteer Coordinator